
Meeting of Expatriate Sri Lankans with H.E. the President in Colombo

In his Address to the Nation in the immediate aftermath of the country’s 

liberation from terrorism, and also during the Sixty First Independence Day 

address, H.E. Mahinda Rajapaksa, President of Sri Lanka stated that an 

opportunity has been created for all Sri Lankans who left the country due to 

terrorist atrocities to contribute generously for the future development of their 

motherland.  H.E. the President is pleased that the response in the past weeks 

from Sri Lankans living overseas has been tremendously positive.

As one of the initiatives in this regard, H.E. the President wishes to invite Sri

Lankan expatriates to the motherland and address them at a meeting on 

November 14, 2009 at the Temple Trees.  On the following day, November 15, 

2009, the Sri Lankan expatriates will be provided an opportunity to meet and 

discuss with representatives from banking, financial, investment and tourism 

industries as well as other state institutions at the BMICH. 

Those who wish to participate, please contact Mr. Kapila Fonseka, First Secretary

(Tel : 0207 262 1841 – Ext : 238 )  or Mr. Prasanna Gamage, Counsellor (Tel : 0207 

262 1841 - Ext : 240)  or by email – mail@slhc-london.co.uk
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